
From: Virginia Monro   
Sent: 25 August 2022 11:52 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Cc:  
Subject: Berden Hall Farm (Pelham Solar) 
 
Application number on S62A/22/0006 (and UTT/22/2046/PINS)  
   
I am writing to object to the proposal by Statera to construct a solar farm on 177 acres of land at 
Berden Hall Farm.  
   
My name is Virginia Tunnicliffe  
   
The reasons for my objection are as follows: 
 
Farmland should be used for farming.  This is productive farmland and should be used as such.    It 
should be used for growing the crops we need for food security 
 
This type of development does not need to be built in the countryside - these farms can go on 
commercial roofspace 
 
i ride and walk along Ginns Road and use the footpaths affected by the scheme  my enjoyment of 
these pastimes will be ruined 
 
Virginia  Tunnicliffe     
 




